
RESPECT – RESPONSIBILITY – HOPE - COURAGE 

 

Phone 01303 813276   www.brabourne.kent.sch.uk     email: office@brabourne.kent.sch.uk 

 

 

 
                

Newsletter 23rd January 2019 
 
Bad Weather 
Due to several new families joining the school I have again attached details of our ‘bad weather’ 
procedure, which is also available on the website under ‘Parents’ – please do read it in case it is 
needed in the coming weeks. 
 
PE Kit 
Please could all parents of children in Years 1-6 make sure their children have the following in 
school for Hockey lessons: 
Trainers (plimsolls are no good on the field this time of year) 
Tracksuit or Jogging bottoms and fleece 
The school is purchasing shin pads for the children and mouth guards are optional. 
 
Workshops for Parents 
In terms 3 and 4 we are running the following workshops for parents: 
 
Mon 4 Feb Workshop – Curriculum – Mr Taylor – School Hall 2.45pm – All welcome 
Mon 11 Feb Workshop – E-Safety – Mr Stapley – School Hall 2.45pm – All welcome 
Wed 13 Feb Workshop – Phonics – Mrs Winchester – Venus Classroom 2.45pm – Venus Parents 
Thur 28 Mar Workshop – KS2 SATs– Mrs Burnett – Jupiter Classroom 2.45pm – Jupiter Parents 
Tues 2 Apr Workshop – KS1 SATs – Mrs Miller – Mars Classroom 2.45pm – Mars Parents 
 
These workshops are aimed to help and explain to parents about the different matters that arise, 
as the children progress through school. 
 
After School Club Cancellation 
Please note that the Fellowship club next Monday, 28th January has been cancelled as the Vicar 
is away and Mrs Miller is attending a meeting. 
 
Thanks to PTA 
I would just like to say a huge thank you to the PTA who kindly funded the panto ‘The Adventures 
of Treasure Island’, at the start of term – our children really enjoyed it (oh yes they did!).  Also, my 
thanks for the ‘Movie Night’ last week – the children all had a lovely time.  
 
Church Service – Sunday, 3rd February 
There will be a Family Service on Sunday, 3rd February, 10am at Brabourne Church.  Mr Graham 
Lilley will be leading the service and has asked if any of our families would like to attend.  Mr Lilley 
did mention that he had heard our school choir sing and was particularly hopeful that some of the 
choir members might attend the service.  He has also asked for children to bring an item an item 
of special affection to the service, which could be a toy, book, game…etc. 
 
 

PTO 
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Reminders 
1) We have had reports of Threadworms in school – Please read the attached advice letter  
2) Children should now be left at the gate in the morning and come into school by 

themselves.  I do appreciate there may be a couple of exceptions to this. 
3) No jewellery other than stud earrings can be worn – any other jewellery will be 

confiscated. 
 
 
Andrew Stapley 
Headteacher    
 
 
Dates for diary 
 
Mon 4 Feb  Workshop – Curriculum – Mr Taylor – School Hall 2.45pm – All welcome 
Fri 8 Feb  PTA Family Quiz night – School Hall 6.30pm 
Mon 11 Feb  Workshop – E-Safety – Mr Stapley – School Hall 2.45pm – All welcome 
Wed 13 Feb Workshop – Phonics – Mrs Winchester – Venus Classroom 2.45pm – Venus 

Parents  
Fri 15 Feb  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
   End term 3 
Mon 25 Feb  Start of term 4 
Fri 1 Mar  PTA Pamper night 
Fri 15 Mar  Comic Relief – non uniform day 
Thur 28 Mar Workshop – KS2 SATs– Mrs Burnett – Jupiter Classroom 2.45pm – Jupiter 

Parents 
Tues 2 Apr  Workshop – KS1 SATs – Mrs Miller – Mars Classroom 2.45pm – Mars Parents 
Fri 5 Apr  Last day term 4 
Tues 23 Apr  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
Weds 24 Apr  First day term 5 
Mon 6 May  Bank Holiday  
Fri 24 May  End term 5 
Mon 3 Jun  School Inset Day – no pupils in school 
Tues 4 Jun  Start term 6 
Tues 23 July  End term 6  
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